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Exciting News – Book Fair Coming Soon 

There is a Scholastic Book Fair at Weaver Primary School. This will be a three-

day event: 7th March,10th March and 11th March. The Book Fair will be open in 

the morning in the mobile classroom, from 8.15 to 8.45am and after school 

from 3.15 to 4.00pm. Due to Rocksteady rehearsals in the mobile, the Book 

Fair will not be open on Friday after school.  

It will be CASH ONLY.  

Please support this event which is being run by the School Councillors. The 

more books we sell, the more money we make, which means we can choose 

more free books for school from Scholastic. 

As an extra bonus, this year we are setting up a stall of second-hand books for 

adults. This will be a separate payment to the Scholastic Children’s Books as 

this will be directly for school fund to purchase more Big Cats Reading Books. 

All we ask is for a small cash donation.  

We look forward to seeing you all at The Book Fair. Remember to bring your 

cash in small change if possible.  

Thank you,  

The School Councillors and Mrs Horsley 


